
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Coming up next week 
Learning focused 

Way to support at home (home learning) 

Geography – Climate change 
workshop 
Maths- Place Value to 1 Million, 
rounding 
English – writing character and 
setting descriptions 
Science – Forces 
Music-Motown 
P.E – Football and dance 
Art – Drawing unit 
 

  
TTRS little and often is best 
Reading  5 times a week, some in school, some at home. 
Please sign your child’s reading log ready for checking on 
Friday 
Mathletics weekly Mathletics has been set. 
 

Pearl Class 

Newsletter                
The children have settled very quickly into year 5 and I have been impressed by their enthusiasm 
for learning this week. Our project this term has a Space focus. We are starting by looking at our 
own planet and considering the issues our Earth is currently facing. We have a Climate and 
energy workshop next Tuesday morning in school. 

Maths – Our first Unit of learning is Place Value up to a million 

English – We have started our class book: The Giant and the Sea The children were very 
engaged in the story and able to relate the theme to current global issues. 

Walking Home Alone: Now that the children are in Year 5, they are allowed to walk home alone 
provided a parent or carer has completed the walk home alone request form.   

Key dates coming up: 

9th September – In school Climate Change Workshop 

11th September – Meet the Teacher – Pearl Class 3:45 – 4:15 pm 

!7th September – School Trip (Junior classes) to the theatre to see Lion, Witch and the 
Wardrobe. Please bring a drink and a snack. We are leaving after lunch and will return 5:45 – 
6pm. 

30th September – Harvest Festival at the church 


